
I am forwarding the mail to an inspection company for civil construction, mainly homes called the 

MACJ. I would sincerely request Ms Ritu and Ms Yamini to speak to you and become a part of your 

mailing list and even discussions and deliberations for standards. They have recently done a brilliant 

job of inspection of our 60 year old home in Kolkata and I am impressed by the quality of work as 

well as the evaluation parameters which were very systematic and competent. 

 

Regards, 

Dr Susmita Dasgupta, Joint Chief Economist, 

Economic Research Unit, Joint Plant Committee 


